
  

Page 1 of 1 
 

COMMITTEE  

REPORT 
  

 Date: September 17, 2024 

To: Municipal Council 

cc: Kim Ramsay, Chief Administrative Officer 

From: Councillor Perry, Corporate and Residential Services Committee Chairperson 

RE: Corporate & Residential Services Committee Report 

The Committee held its regular meeting on September 17, 2024 and the following motion is coming 

forward as a result of that meeting: 

 

1. DISPOSAL OF SURPLUS REAL PROPERTY POLICY 
 

This report presents proposed revisions to the Disposal of Surplus Property Policy, conducted as 

part of the Policy Review Program. Staff recommend making a slight revision to the policy name, 

naming the proposed revised policy the Disposal of Surplus Real Property Policy (the “Policy”) to 

align with nomenclature of Council’s recently approved Management of Real Property Policy.  

 

The Corporate and Residential Services Committee recommends to Council that Council give notice 

of intent to repeal the Council Disposal of Surplus Property Policy and approve the new 

Disposal of Surplus Real Property Policy as attached to the Executive Committee agenda 

dated September 17, 2024.  

 

As Chair of the Committee, I so move… 

 

As Chair of the Committee, I move the adoption of this report. 


